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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Children in Need – Friday 17th November 2023

On Friday, 17th November Fearnhill School will be supporting Children in Need. For the price of £1,
students may come into school wearing their own clothes. There will be a variety of lunchtime activities
requiring participants to donate 20p or 50p towards Children in Need in order to raise additional funds.

A message from BBC Children in Need:

BBC Children in Need believes that every child should have the chance to thrive and be the best they can be.
We are committed to being there for children across the UK when they need us the most. Together with the
BBC and our partners, we inspire the nation to support this work. BBC Children in Need is here to make sure
that every child has the childhood they deserve – and the support they need to thrive.

As it will still be a working day, students must be dressed appropriately and please ensure that appropriate
footwear is worn.   
 
£1 donations can be made via Schoolgateway, or students may bring £1 and hand it to their tutor in
registration. If students wish to participate or view the events, they will need to bring additional money to
donate.
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  

Yours faithfully 
 
 

Mr Phillips
Assistant Headteacher

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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